
You are invited to attend 
Mayor Wayne Powell’s Town Hall Meeting 

 

“Ocean and Beach Safety” 
Everything You Need to Know 

 
Thursday, May 14th

  6:30 PM 
Manhattan Beach Fire Station #1 

400 15th Street, Manhattan Beach 
 

  
 
 

This informative Town Hall meeting will 
present valuable information on how to stay 
safe at the beach and in the ocean. Learn how 
our public safety personnel keep our beach safe 
and enjoyable. Hear from experts on shark and 
sea lion behavior and safety. Watch a just 
released ocean rescue video. 
 
There will be a Q&A session for you to ask 
questions of public safety panelists.  There will 
also be an informal session to allow you to 
meet one-on-one with panelists. 
   
Mayor Powell encourages residents to bring 
questions, concerns and ideas about how we 
can work together to improve our city. Open 
communication and transparent government is 
very important.  Make a difference! 
 
 

  
   
   

  

City of Manhattan Beach 
 

www.CityMB.info   
1400 Highland Avenue 
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 
(310) 802-5000  
 
Mayor Wayne Powell 
Web: www.sites.google.com/site/WaynePowell4MB 
Email:  wPowell@CityMB.info 

 

Panelists: 
 

� Mayor: 
Wayne Powell 

 

� MB Police Chief: 
Eve Irvine 

 

� MB Fire Captain & Lifeguard: 
Dave Shenbaum 

 

� LA County Lifeguard Section Chief: 
Terry Yamamoto 

 

� CSULB Shark Lab Director: 
Dr. Chris Lowe 

 

� LA Marine  Mammal  Care Center: 
David Bard 

 


